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The itch starts when things get too heavy for Lil J. Skin popping or stealing pain pills from his mom help
him relax. But Lil J's focus is wandering because money is short, and his man Rico knows a way to make
some quick cash. It's supposed to be an easy deal, but it isn't so simple when the buyer is an undercover cop.

With a gunshot wound to the arm, Rico in jail, and a police officer clinging to life, Lil J is starting to get
dope sick. He'd do anything to change the last twenty-four hours, and when he stumbles into an abandoned
crack house, it actually might be possible. . . .

Walter Dean Myers weaves elements of magical realism into a harrowing story about drug use, violence,
alternate perceptions of reality, and second chances.
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From reader reviews:

Trisha Sherman:

As people who live in the modest era should be change about what going on or facts even knowledge to
make them keep up with the era which can be always change and move forward. Some of you maybe will
update themselves by studying books. It is a good choice for yourself but the problems coming to an
individual is you don't know which one you should start with. This Dope Sick is our recommendation to
make you keep up with the world. Why, because this book serves what you want and need in this era.

Thomas Abrams:

This Dope Sick are reliable for you who want to certainly be a successful person, why. The reason why of
this Dope Sick can be one of many great books you must have is usually giving you more than just simple
reading through food but feed you with information that possibly will shock your before knowledge. This
book is usually handy, you can bring it almost everywhere and whenever your conditions at e-book and
printed people. Beside that this Dope Sick giving you an enormous of experience including rich vocabulary,
giving you trial of critical thinking that could it useful in your day task. So , let's have it and revel in reading.

Stella Neal:

Reading a book being new life style in this season; every people loves to study a book. When you learn a
book you can get a wide range of benefit. When you read ebooks, you can improve your knowledge, because
book has a lot of information upon it. The information that you will get depend on what sorts of book that
you have read. If you would like get information about your review, you can read education books, but if you
act like you want to entertain yourself read a fiction books, this kind of us novel, comics, in addition to soon.
The Dope Sick provide you with new experience in reading through a book.

Frankie Lampkins:

You can obtain this Dope Sick by browse the bookstore or Mall. Merely viewing or reviewing it may to be
your solve problem if you get difficulties to your knowledge. Kinds of this reserve are various. Not only by
written or printed but in addition can you enjoy this book by e-book. In the modern era such as now, you just
looking by your mobile phone and searching what their problem. Right now, choose your own personal ways
to get more information about your guide. It is most important to arrange you to ultimately make your
knowledge are still revise. Let's try to choose appropriate ways for you.
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